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Notes from our leaders at 
Stinchcomb Associates

David Stinchcomb - CEO and Owner

Merry Christmas, may God bless you and your loved ones. Hopefully we can all take a breather, step 
back and enjoy the reason for the season. The last couple of weeks I have traveled to several of 
our markets, Chicago, Dallas, Florida, New York and Ohio— I am continually impressed with you all!! 
The dedication, hard work, creativity!!!! (Some of your Christmas sets are legendary) and just plain 
and simple great people. I continually say and know we are the best in the business, that is a fact— 
but more importantly you all are the great teammates, caring about each other— doing whatever it 
takes—helping each other succeed. I am truly blessed to get to work with you all and look forward 
to seeing you all after the Christmas break. I will continue to strive to make sure you all have the 
best company/family environment to work in and for. Enjoy the Christmas break 

🙏

God bless,
David stinchcomb

Derek Stinchcomb - Senior VP - Merchandising -Midwest and Ohio Valley

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year, to all of your families. As always at this time of the year, my 
hope is that everyone is healthy and gets some much needed rest and relaxation.

Thank you all for another exceptional year! I am excited to see what 2024 brings and the new 
challenges we will face and conquer. 

Thank you all again and please enjoy the holidays with your loved ones.

Thank you,
Derek



A Note from Donna Hribal
VP Merchandising North East Division

Donna Hribal - VP - Merchandising - North East Division

Wishing you all a Safe, Healthy and Joyful Holiday season. You are all the Best in what 
you do, I cannot Thank you enough!! Happy New Year and looking forward to 2024.

Best Always,
Donna

Kathleen and Kris spreading the holiday cheer!

Amanda showing off the Christmas Belle program 

Tree Donation to Children’s Camp

Texas comes to Brooklyn! Thank you Branchard, Jacob, and Max!

Phil, Martin, and Roland making sure we are ready in Union 2

Finally, I got to meet Kevin, the driver from Snorkist - we 
have been taliking for years! 



Notes from our leaders at 
Stinchcomb Associates

Christian May - Director - Southwest

Thank you for another great year! Hope everyone finds some downtime to relax, recoup, and enjoy their freinds and 
family before we head into 2024. 

Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! 

Thank you, Christian 

Branchard McClendon - Director - Gulf

Merry Christmas to you and your family.

Thank you, Branchard

D Scott Little - Director of Operations

Well it is really hard to beleive it is Christmas season already! Where did the year go? You all amaze me every year as 
we have gotten through the ups and downs of all the seasons! The hard work you put in day after day does not go un-
noticed and I am so grateful to work with such amazing managers and merchandisers! I hope you all have a very Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year! 

Sincerely, Scott



2023 Christmas Holiday Sets from Texas - Southwest


